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Specialist Report: Paul Hyett Revision 1 

i) This report, ("Revision 1") has been amended to correct typographical errors and 

some basic mistakes of fact as contained in the first issue of this report which has been 

circulated to Core Participants and other Experts. I have also occasionally 

incorporated some clarifications. All such amendments are recorded on an errata 

sheet which is separately issued with this report. 

ii) Of particular note in terms of corrections has been the need to correct my reference 

at a number of points within Section 4 of my report to Rydon as 'rainscreen contractor' 

and to the existence of a 'rainscreen contract'. I am grateful to Studio E for pointing 

out this error and apologise for any confusion that this has caused. Where these 

references appear they should have referred to Rydon as 'Design and Build' contractor 

and to the existence of a 'Design and Build' contract. Due to a formatting error, these 

mistakes crept into the final version of my first report, but have now been corrected 

in this Revision 1. 

iii) I am also preparing a short Supplemental Report. This will address areas where my 

views have developed or changed, or where I consider that further explanation of my 

opinion is required, including in response to some of the opening submissions in 

Module 1 of the Inquiry. 
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